FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Nighthawk Marketing Receives CERT Certification

Minneapolis, MN, November 15, 2013 - Nighthawk Marketing received certification in the
Central Certification (CERT) Program, a joint venture between Hennepin County, Ramsey
County, and City of Saint Paul.

The CERT Program is a small business certification program, created to make it easier for
businesses to take advantage of a wide range of business opportunities throughout the local
marketplace. By so doing, the Program seeks to promote market growth, increase
competitiveness, and create jobs among participating businesses, as well as to improve the
quality of life for area residents.

To learn more about the CERT Program, call 952-322-4794 or email
info@nighthawkmarketing.com.

HH#H

About Nighthawk Marketing

Founded in 2001, Nighthawk Marketing is an innovative Minneapolis web design and digital marketing
agency located in downtown Minneapolis, Minnesota. Our services cover web design, web development,
search engine optimization, PPC advertising, social media marketing, video production, content
development, and graphic design. We are a certified Woman-Owned Small Business by the SBA. To learn
more about our agency, call 952-322-4794, email info@nighthawkmarketing.com, or visit
NighthawkMarketing.com.




